Annex 2: Template letter
The organic-based fertiliser industry urges you to apply to become a notified body for the assessment of fertilising products under EU Regulation 1009/2019
Dear [INSERT NAME of your contact at the assessment body here],
ECOFI has learned that no organisations have been appointed as conformity assessment bodies (CABs) to assess fertilising products under the Fertilising Products Regulation (FPR) 1009/2019 in [INSERT MEMBER STATE].
The new EU regulation for fertilising products is set to apply from 16 July 2022 and requires third party certification for many products covered by this regulation, including organic-based fertilisers. If no CABs are designated, it will be impossible for organic-based fertilising products to access the European Single Market, and our industry will continue to be hampered by a fragmented and unharmonized market. We are convinced there is a compelling potential market for conformity assessment bodies since this is the first time organic-based fertilising products will be able to obtain the CE-mark through conformity assessment. 
Although each CAB must be certified by a national competent authority, you can serve clients based anywhere. Once a product achieves conformity assessment, it can circulate freely on the Single Market, and companies can choose to work with any CAB that has been notified to the European Commission as competent to assess their products. They do not have to choose a CAB in the country where they are based.
Your organisation can choose to apply to become an assessment body for any or all products under the FPR. 
We are concerned that the lack of CABs so far will prevent organic-based fertilising products from accessing the Single Market, which will be detrimental both to our industry and to farmers who will have inequal access to these products from one country to another. In this context, we would like to encourage you to apply to become a CAB.
The procedure for becoming a CAB is outlined in Chapter IV of the Fertilising Products Regulation. 
For more information, you can find additional information on becoming a CAB in [INSERT COUNTRY], including the contact information for the accreditation office, in this online PDF: [INSERT LINK TO PDF IN RELEVANT COUNTRY].
Please contact the [insert national adjective] notifying authority for more information.
You can find the name and contact details of the accreditation offices in all EU Member States on this website: 
https://ec.europa.eu/growth/tools-databases/nando/index.cfm?fuseaction=na.main 
In the dropdown menu “Legislation”, select ‘Regulation (EU) 2019/2009 on EU fertilising products’ which is the last one in the list. 
Do not hesitate to contact us if you would like more information relating to organic-based fertilisers.
Kind regards,

